
Mt Martha Primary 
Principal 
Mr Martin Page 
 
Assistant Principals 
Mr Hugh O’Brien 
Mrs Karen Walker 
 
Mt Martha Primary  
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve or  
PO Box 139 
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
 
Reception 
5974 2800  
 
Fax 
5974 3634 
 
Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm  
Monday - Friday 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
PSW Uniform Shop at MMPS 
Tuesdays 
8.45am - 9.45am 
Thursdays 
3.00-4.00pm 
Cash, credit card & EFTPOS   
only. No cheques. 
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 
 
PSW Frankston 
21 Playne St, Frankston. 
03 9769 6510 
Tuesday - Friday only 
9.00am - 5.00pm. 
Saturdays 10.00am - 1.00pm 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  August 2, 2018. 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Pupil Free Day Term 3 - A reminder that our next Pupil Free Day will be on Friday 10th 

August.  Staff will be focusing on Reading.  The Out of School Hours Care program will 

be offering a program for the day with more information in this newsletter. Bookings 

close tomorrow.  

Maths Night -Thank you for your support of Maths Night last Monday.  We had a    
terrific turn out of students, parents and other members of our school community.  
Each year level focussed on a different area of Maths with fun and highly interactive 
activities.   Thank you for supporting the night, Mrs Gunn for coordinating the event 
and staff for planning and running their activities.   
 
University of New South Wales Tests - This week we have had the first our students 

from Year 2 to Year 6 electing to participate in the University of New South Wales   

competition in English. The Mathematics Competition is on Tuesday 14th August.  Well 

done once again to the students who have chosen to participate in the tests.  

Parent Opinion Survey - On line access to the Parent Opinion Survey has been        

provided to a random sample of our families. Thank you to those parents who have 

already completed the survey. The accuracy of the feedback provided by the survey in 

such areas as our teaching, curriculum, organisation and management is assisted by as 

large a return rate as possible. All surveys are anonymous.  Please complete surveys by 

Sunday 26th August.  Thank you for your feedback and your time in completing the 

survey.  

Dental Checks - A reminder that the permission form to access the free dental        

check- ups for our students is due to be returned to the school by tomorrow              

Friday 3rd August. 

 2019 Prep Transition - “Story Time Sessions”- The school is offering Story Time      

sessions as part of the transition program for our 2019 Preps. Bookings are made using 

Compass and are now open.  

Assembly - Our next assembly is Tuesday 7th August commencing at 9.10am.  Our    

assemblies are always a great chance to hear what is happening in the school and a 

way to see the diverse talents of our students. Hope to see you there! 

Before School Book Club - Our Before School Book Club for students is operating on 

Tuesday and Thursday morning between 8.15 and 8.45 in Room 17 (the Activity Room).  

Students may bring their own book or choose from a selection of books.  A great way 

to start the day! 

Kind regards, 

Martin Page, Principal. 



 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

 

AUGUST  
 
 
Tuesday 7th 
Whole School Assembly in gym 9.10am 
 
Wednesday 8th 
Year 3 Moonlit Sanctuary excursion 
9.00am - 2.00pm 
 
Dromana Secondary College transition 
Activities 9.00am - 12.00pm 
 
Thursday 9th  
Year 2 cartooning incursion 
School Council Meeting 6.45pm in Staff Centre 
 
 
Friday 10th  
Pupil Free Day  
Students do not attend school 
today 
 
Saturday 25th  
SEC Trivia Night 
6.30pm start Mt Martha Primary  
 
Monday 13th 
Year 5 Billy Tea Bushband Incursion 
 
Tuesday 14th 
Prep Assembly 
UNSW Maths Assessment  
 
Wednesday 15th 
Year 5 Mornington Secondary Visit 
SEC Meeting in Staff Centre 7.00pm 
 
Saturday 18th  
Working Bee Mount Martha 
Primary School 
9.00am - 12.00noon 
 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date. 
 

 

TERM DATES: 2018 

Term 1 29th January to 29th March  
Term 2 16th April to 29th June  

Term 3 16th July to 21st September  

Term 4 8th October to 21st December 

 

TERM DATES: 2019 

Term 1 29th January to 5th April  

Term 2 23rd April to 28th June  

Term 3 15th July to 20th September  

Term 4 7th October to 20th December 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENT COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Yr3 Moonlit $20.00 06/08/2018 

Yr 5 Billy Tea $9.00 09/08/2018 

Yr 5 Science MSC $Nil 12/08/2018 

Yr 4 MSC $Nil 14/08/2018 

Prep Kingswim $75.00 14/08/2018 

Year 5 Sovereign 

Hill 

$285.00 15/08/2018 

Yr4 Melbourne 

Museum 

$26.00 16/08/2018 

Prep Craft Power $15.00 06/09/2081 

Yr1 Osborne PS $5.00 11/09/2018 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwj1woKY08jcAhXRE4gKHYY-BOEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dreamstime.com%2Froyalty-free-stock-image-working-bee-image16394226&psig=AOvVaw0WBbEArJ5f5tAp1eKH4-K2&ust=15331027804


MATHS NEWS 

 

 



SPORT NEWS 

 

 

 

SOUTHERN PENINSULA DIVISION WINTER  

CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

SOCCER 

The Year 5 & 6 girls soccer teams went to Dallas 
Brooks Oval to compete in the Division Soccer 
Playoffs. Both teams played really well and reached 
the grand final. Unfortunately both were beaten in the 
grand final but a fun morning was had by all. Both boys 
and girls played well as a team and showed good 
sportsmanship. 

 

Thank you to all parents who came along to support 
and a special thank you to Mel from Absolute Soccer 
for running training sessions for both teams in Term 2 
& 3. 

 

NETBALL 

Last week our school netball team played at the    
Southern Division Netball competition against other 
Districts. Our girls played remarkably well winning the 
first match, playing the best they can and as a        
supportive team. The Grand Final was against Rye 
which was a hard task but with determination they    
finished 2

nd
 overall. 

 

Thank you to all the parents who supported the girls on 
the day and Miss Meyer for coaching the team. 

 

TEEBALL 

Well done to the MMPS girls tee-ball team who played on last week at Wilsons Road. 

The girls played two games, the first against Flinders which was very close and saw them winning by only one run. 
In the final the girls played Mount Eliza and won convincingly. 

Well done on playing so well, supporting each other and demonstrating such good sportsmanship. Also a big 
'thankyou' to all the parents who helped with transportation to and from the event and those who came and watched. 

REBEL COMMUNITY KICKBACKS PROGRAM 

Our school has been selected to participate in the Rebel Community Kickbacks Program. Under this program, the 

school can earn 5% of your purchases at Rebel Sports as in-store credit to spend on our school sports programs. 

All you need to do is join Team Rebel, select our school from the list of participating groups and swipe your loyalty 

card every time you make a purchase at Rebel Sports. You'll receive access to great member prices and other   

benefits and the school will receive a 5% credit from everything you spend. Thanks for your support.  

http://www.amartsports.com.au/team-amart/


 

 

 

 

 

OSHCP NEWS 



 

 

 

 
 

WE WANT OUR PARENTS TO TELL US WHAT THEY THINK!  

 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents think of our school. The Parent Opinion Survey is an annual survey 

offered by the Department of Education and Training that is conducted amongst a sample of randomly selected parents. It is 

designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of parents’ perceptions of school climate, student behaviour and       

student engagement. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school planning and improvement 

strategies.  

 

Approximately 30 per cent of parents will be invited to participate in this year’s survey. All responses to the survey are      

anonymous. This year the Parent Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 23rd July to Sunday 26th August. 

 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 10 - 15 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any convenient time 
within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones.  
The survey results will be reported back to the school at the end of September.  
 
For further information please contact the school office on 5974 2800. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 

20 18 PARENT OPINION SURVEY  

BEFORE SCHOOL BOOK CLUB    



 

 

 

 

 



 
LITERACY NEWS  



 

 

LITERACY NEWS  



 
WORKING BEE 



 
DENTAL SCREENING 



 
DENTAL SCREENING  



 

 

DENTAL SCREENING 



 

 

NEW LUNCH ORDER MENU  



 

 

NEW LUNCH ORDER MENU - CONTINUED 



 

 

SEC NEWS 



 

 

COMMUNITY  NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING 

 MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $16 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running Term 3 holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
www.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc 

Dr Peter Scott Orthodontist  

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                            

PH: 9783 4511 

 

 

FAMILY FRIENDLY                                                                              

Open 7 days from noon  

LUNCH & DINNER  

Call 5974 4435                 2/42 Lochiel Ave, Mt Martha. 

DANCE CLASSES IN MT MARTHA: 

Ballet, Contemporary, Hip Hop 

Acrobatics, Kinder Dance,   

Jazz, Tap and Musical Theatre. 

 www.emmakamandance.com.au 

emmakaman@gmail.com 

Call Emma on: 0419 173 406 

ADVERTISING 

http://www.emmakamandance.com.au
mailto:emmakaman@gmail.com

